
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 100% Kingfishers 95.68% Jackdaws 98.67%  Hummingbirds 91.72% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.52% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos 

 

The Friends’ Bingo Night 28th February 2025.   Please see attached information about 

the Bawburgh Bingo Night organised by The Friends.  Tickets to be purchased on ParentMail or 

email office@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk  Please do support The Friends’ who do an amazing job 

for our school. Some great prizes up for grabs including wine and chocolates, farm shop 

goodies from the Goat Shed and Church Farm Shop plus a karaoke machine! 

 

Wymondham Rugby Club will be doing a taster session with Years 3,4,5 and 6 on Thursday 

13th February.  Can you please ensure your child comes into school wearing their PE kit on that 

day.     

 

Story Telling Day 14th February 2025  We’re inviting all the children to Read Your Way, 

by asking the children to come to school dressed in a outfit of their choice. This could a comfy 

pair of pyjamas, a trusty old tracksuit or as their favourite book character. Ultimately, we 

want the children to let go of reading pressures and expectations and find fun in listening to 

stories and reading.  We would really appreciate a donation to the school, to support with the 

development of a reading “nook” in our outdoor area.  There is a payment item on ParentMail or 

you can bring cash on the day for the donations.   

See attached poster. 

 

Premier Education Sports Afterschool Club  These will be continuing after half term.  

Please complete the form on Parentmail.   

 

The Friends The Friends are organising a Valentines sweet treat bag so don’t forget to 

order on ParentMail your Treat your sweet to a sweet treat!  
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Cost is £2.50 per child and will include a Krispy Kreme doughnut plus other treats. You can 

purchase as many as you wish. 

Pre order only, get in quick as the deadline is 12 noon on Thursday.  The bags will be given out 

on Friday 14th February.  
 

Youth Club Please note Februarys Youth Club has moved to Friday 7th March due to a clash 

of timings with Bingo. March's Youth Club remains the same and will be on 28th March. 
 

Yr 6 and Reception Please refer to the email on ParentMail for the letters regarding the 

vision and hearing test (Reception) and the height and weight programme (Yr6 and Reception). 

Action is required. 

 

Pre-owned Uniform We have a selection of pre-owned school uniform for you to access for 

a small donation.  Please let us know if you require anything. 

 

Parents’ Evening Bookings will open on 18th  March via ParentMail.  This will take place in the 

school hall on  1st an 2nd April from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche 

available, but afterschool club will still be running. Pupils will not be allowed to attend the 

Parents Evening. 
 

Dates for your diary  

17th February to 21st February - Half term  

7th March – Bawburgh Youth Club 

25th February – Flamingos Parent Breakfast 

27th February – Kingfishers Parent Breakfast  

 


